Nassau County Public Works Rebecca Hiers-Bray, P.E.
96161 Nassau Place Public Works Director
Yulee, FL. 32097

October 9, 2018

Mzr. John Dudley

A1A Chester Road Holdings, LL.C
11476 Pine Street

Jacksonville, Florida 32258

Dear Mr. Dudley:

Based on Nassau County’s Property Appraisers information it appears that you are the Manager for A1A
Chester Road Holdings, LLC. The Nassau County Public Works Department is in the planning stages
for intersection and roadway improvements at Chester Road and Pages Dairy Road.

The purpose of this letter is to request you contact us to discuss the acquisition of Right of Way and
temporary construction easements adjacent to the project to ensure the improvements may be

constructed.

Please contact me at bbray@nassaucountyfl.com or at the phone number and address on this letter.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely, ,
Rebecca Hiers-Bray, P.E.
Public Works Director

cc: Michael Mullin, County Manager

YULEE FAX
(904) 530-6225 (904) 491-3611



